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Hello Judy,
My name is Chad Bonnett, and I own a home at 16670 Dant st Riverside, 92508. The
proposed residential development will include new homes directly across the street from my
home on Dant st. I am inquiring into the proposed development of Dant street, specifically if
there are plans to pave the road. 
My concern is traffic will definitely increase on Dant st due to the new residents at the
development. If traffic increases, I believe the road should be paved, as it is currently still a
dirt road. 
Can you please provide guidance and any information you may have regarding Dant st
development and paving improvements?
Thank you for your time
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